
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Postponed training days 

 

I hope you are all safe and well.  As you are aware, the school is due to be closed for staff 

training on Thursday 26th November and Friday 27th November.  Due to Covid 19 restrictions, 

we are unable to deliver the planned staff training.  Therefore, we have decided to cancel these 

2 training days.  They have been rescheduled for the end of the summer term when hopefully 

things will be more normal.  All children should attend school as normal on Thursday 26th 

November and Friday 27th November.  The summer term will now finish on Friday 16th July. 

 

The last nursery sessions of this term will be on Thursday 17th December.  Busy Bears will 

be open on Friday 18th December (funded hours cannot be used). 

 

For children in Reception to Year 6, school will close at 1.30pm on Friday 18th December.  

On this day, children can be collected at their normal Friday finish time or at 1.30.  Busy 

Bears will be open until 6.00 as usual. 

 

Busy Bears opening times over Christmas 

 

 Friday 18th December 7.15 – 6.00 

 Monday 21st December 7.15 – 6.00 

 Tuesday 22nd December 7.15 – 6.00 

 Wednesday 23rd December 7.15 – 6.00 

 

Thank you for your continued support during these very difficult times. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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